
 

Bandon Coastal Subdivision: Consolidated Application   07/25/2023  
Addendum 2  1 / 1 

Addendum 2 
Bandon Coastal Subdivision: Adjustments 

 
To Dana Nichols 

Planning Manager 
City of Bandon 
dnichols@ci.bandon.or.us 

From Hailey Sheldon on behalf of Bandon Coastal Properties LLC c/o Michael and Lorraine 
Malloy and Christopher and Bonnie Butler 

Date July 25, 2023 

This is an addendum to the consolidated land use application submitted May 3, 2023, by Bandon 
Coastal Properties.  

The applicant would like to withdraw their applications for adjustment to the setbacks on 
proposed lots 1, 14, and 21.  

The applicant understands fees paid for these three adjustment applications will not be refunded.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed: N/A 


